
Year 4 Home Learning Letter  

Term 2a Week 5 6th February 2018 

School Learning 

Literacy 
This week we are looking at the prefixes ‘re’, ‘sub’ and ‘inter’. 

We are also looking at using conjunctions, adverbs and 

prepositions to express time and cause in our writing. 

Maths 
In maths we are beginning to learn about fractions. We are 
looking at the different ways that fractions can be presented (as 
an actual fraction and visual representations e.g. 3 out of 4 
sweets are red), unit and non-unit fractions (unit fractions have 
a numerator of 1, non-unit fractions have any other number) and 
equivalent fractions.  
 

Topic 
This week we are learning about being safe on the internet for 
‘Safer Internet Day’. Your support in this matter is appreciated. 
We are also looking at our mental and physical well-being for 
‘Children’s Well-Being Week’. The theme for this is ‘Being 
Ourselves’. We are also creating some clay animal tiles to tie in 
with our topic work.  

 

Family comment/Questions/Messages 

 

Home Learning Activities 

Use pages in your home learning book for any activities. Use a clean 

page each time. Remember to write a title and the date. Always use 

your best handwriting. 

Year 4’s Home Learning 
 
Reading 
To read your reading book. Bring your book to school every day. 
English 
To sort the words out and write them with the correct prefix of ‘re’, ‘sub’ or 
‘inter’. Can you use them in a sentence? 

1) cycle          2) marine             3) national               4) do 
5)  write           6) tropical           7) appear                  5) merge 

Maths 
To complete the maths sheet. 
Topic 
Over the term the children can conduct their own research project. This can 
be presented in whichever way they would like. Your child will then get the 
opportunity to present their project to the class once it is completed. 

Other information 
 

 Homework will be sent out on a Tuesday and is to be returned by the 
following Monday.  

 This half term, both of our PE lessons will be on a Wednesday. 
Children will need to bring both an indoor and outdoor kit including a 

jumper. 

 Our library day will now be Tuesday. 

 Friday 9th February – we will be learning how to play African drums as 
part of our topic. We will be having a special performance at 2:30pm 
on this day which you are invited to attend. Please can all replies be 

sent in to school as soon as possible? 

 


